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Carolina Power & Light Company

SERIAL: NLS-90-226

OCT 25 1990

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
DOCKET NO. 50-400/LICENSE NO. NPF-63..

Subject: NRC Check ¹ 73192326

Gentlemen:

On September 17, 1990, Carolina Power and Light Company (CP&L) received three
checks for reimbursement of overcollection of 1990 annual fees. We did not
receive a check for Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant (SHNPP). During a
conversation on October 17, 1990, between Mr. Douglas Weiss of the License Fee
Management Branch and Ms. Wanda Langston of my staff, he indicated that a
check (¹73192326, dated 9/12/90) for SHNPP in the amount: of $ 53,000 had been
mailed to us at the same time the others were mailed out.

We have checked with our Treasury and Accounting departments, and the check
has not been received by CP&L. Therefore, please issue CP&L another check.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions,
please contact Ms. Langston at (919) 546-6107.

Yours very truly,

L. . Lo in
Mana er

Nuclear Lice ing Section

WCL/cwh (859SNP)

cc: Mr. R. A. Becker
Mr. S. DE Ebneter
Mr. J. E. Tedrow
Mr. D. Weiss
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